
2022 SCHEDULE: FEDERAL HOLIDAYS & OFFICE CLOSURES 

MONTGOMERY TOWN OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED ON THE FOLLOWING DATES: 

May 30th Memorial Day September: 5th Labor Day 

June 20th Juneteenth October: 10th Indigenous Peoples’ Day 

July 4th Independence Day 
November 8th-9th State General Election 

*Wed 9th Front office open for Tax Payments ONLY* 

July 5th-8th Summer Break November: 24th - 25th Thanksgiving 

August 9th -10th State Primary Election December: 26th-30th Winter Holidays/New Year’s 

 

If you need to submit a payment for Taxes, Water Bills, or drop off paperwork during any of the scheduled closed days: 

• Please use our Town Office Drop-Box! Located at the front entrance to the building mounted on left-hand side 

• Mail in your payments/documents to: Town of Montgomery PO Box 356 Montgomery Ctr VT 05471 

• Pay Water Bills /or Tax Bills online at: www.montgomeryvt.us under “Residents” tab select “Make a Payment” 

• Sign up for Automatic Payments from your checking or savings to pay Water or Taxes! Contact Erin Kopacz, Town Treasurer: 

montgomerytreasurer@gmail.com or 326-4719 Ext 209 to setup up your ACH Agreement(s) 

 

 

For contact information and resources about Montgomery check out our website: www.montgomeryvt.us 

~Thank you~ 


